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Every year, across the world, on November the 20
th

 there are commemorations in 

honour of trans people who have been murdered or attacked – giving recognition 

and respect to a section of our community who are habitually overlooked, or 

purposely ignored. Reliable studies show that the trans suicide rate is way above 

the national average. 

 

 

 

Join us at PCS Northern Region LGBT Network 

On Monday 20
th

 November from 13:30 as we remember those who 

tragically died in the last year. 

A shared meal will be held – please bring something to share. 

 

You do not have to be LGB or T to attend this event – you just have to support equal rights. 

 

 

Eddy Nixon – PCS Northern LGBT Regional Network Chair 
Dave Cunningham - PCS Northern LGBT Regional Network Secretary 


